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	MEMORANDUM




	TO:
	College Council

	FROM:
	McKinley Williams



	RE:
	Additional Smoking Gazebo



	
	

	
	


The Operations Council has reviewed the request for an additional smoking gazebo located somewhere near the current quad.  The Operations Council focused on finding a place that would not be in the way of pending construction.  The Council decided upon the area west of the library near the quad.  (Please see attached map.)  It is our recommendation that this location be used as the site for the new smoking gazebo.

If you have any additional questions, please feel free to contact me.

MW:mh

Att.

cc:  Operations Council
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